
4223 Rundlehorn Drive, N.E., 
December 6th, 2017 
Calgary, Alberta Tl Y 2K3 

December 6th, 2017 

Members of Calgary City Council, 

Dear Members of Council, 

CITY OF CALGARY 
RECEIVED 

IN COUNCIL CHAMBER 

DEC 1 3 2017 

ITEM: 1--. b "PuD"lOI-:t- J LIZ. 
LeJ-ie.C 

CITY CLERK'S DEPARTMENT 

We are writing this letter in support of the entire planning process of the Rundle Station 
Area Master Plan. As residents of Rundle for over forty years, we found the opportunity 
for direct public input into a plan in, advance of any decisions, to be extremely valuable. 
To our recollection, this is the first time ever that residents of this community have been 
asked for input. 

We attended every presentation and meeting and found that the staff had truly listened to 
residents' ideas and concerns. Nobody ever gets everything they want, as progress has 
winners and losers. But we do truly believe this is a good plan and should most definitely 
have your approval. 

Also, the staff involved in the exercise should be congratulated for doing a superb job of 
communicating the entire process and explaining clearly the City's processes. 

Kindest Regards, 
Jack and Margaret Qually 


